
Organic Roter Muskateler No Filter 2022

 

Region
This region, meaning `lower Austria` lies on the fertile Danube plain to the west
of Vienna. Here there are a number of different regions, such as Wagram,
Wachau, Kremstal and Kamptal, producing quality dry wines, mainly from the
Riesling and Gruner Veltliner grape varieties. The Kamptal wine growing region,
the area around StraB, in the Strasser Valley, traces back its origins of
cultivating plants thousands of years with vines having been planted for
hundreds of years. During medieval times, monastries and the nobility owned
vineyards in this area.

Producer
A family run winery who can trace their winemaking roots back to the 17th
century. Nicolaus Kemetner was first mentioned in records and his son
Johannes was named as `Vinitor in Etsdorf` in 1666. The family`s custom seal
dates back to 1741 which is now the symbol for the winery and appears on
every label. They have been certified organic since 2008, all grapes are hand
harvested and the pruning and harvest is guided by the phases of the moon.
They feel that as they work with and rely on nature every day, it is their
responisbility to respect and nuture it and this careful consideration is part of
everything they do, from tending the vines to making the wines resulting in high
quality wines year after year.

Tasting Notes
This skin contact Roter Muskateller is unfiltered and low in sulphites. 5 days on
the skins give the colour and light tannic structure that is typical of the orange
style. This wine was then aged in 500l oak barrels for 6 months and a further 3
months of bottle age. This wine has the intense aromatics of Muscat, notes of
candied orange, banana, pear and floral aromas. There is good acidity leaving a
lovely fresh finish.

Food
This will pair excellently with veggie dishes like roasted aubergine, Jerusalem
artichokes or spiced cauliflower.
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Technical Information

 

Country  Austria

Region  Niederosterreich

Grape(s)  Gruner Veltliner (100%)

Type  Orange

Style  Aromatic

Oaked Style  Lightly oaked

Body Style  Medium bodied

Sustainable  Yes-certified sustainable

Dry/Sweet Style  Bone dry

Alcohol Content  10.5%

Closure Style  Cork

Organic/Biodynamic  Organic

Allergens
 
Milk:  No

Egg:  No

Vegetarian/Vegan
 
Vegetarian:  Yes

Vegan:  Yes


